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The New Wild Flower 

Meadow Is Blooming! 
The wild flower meadow is the 

area on the south (up hill) side of 

the arboretum with tall grass and 

lots of little flowers.  Here are 

some of the flowers blooming. 

 

 

 
 Colors of the Wild Snapdragons 

 
            Silene or Catchfly  

View of the wild flower meadow. 
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                                                                 Field Penny-Cress 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              Sweet Alyssum                      Dwarf California Poppy 
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Here is what is happening on the Nature Trail and in the Arboretum 

  
     The Kousa Dogwoods in the Arboretum and        Fleabane Daisy, a small wild flower, is blooming 
     on campus were covered in flowers in June.          along the trail, hosts Lynx Flower Moth (shown). 
 

  
The Black Raspberries at the Romarin entrance to     Mayapples that were pollinated by bumble bees 
 the Nature Trail are starting to produce berries.        are beginning to produce their single “apple.”  
 

Donations Accepted for Trail 
Trail donations are necessary so the trail crew can 

complete several projects. One new trail project is 

to install emergency locator signs to help security 

quickly locate anyone needing assistance on the 

trail.  Signs and posts for this potentially life-

saving project will cost about $500.   

Make Nature Trail & Arboretum contributions 
out to:  ‘WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum’.  
Send contributions to  

WCV Nature Trail and Arboretum 
David Suh, Treasurer  

2001 Harrisburg Pike, PH 202 
Lancaster, PA 17601  

Honor/Memory Trees in Fall 

Visit the Arboretum Tree Book 

The Arboretum Board is accepting applications 

for Memory and Honor Trees to be planted in the 

Arboretum this fall.  Those interested in 

dedicating an Honor or Memory Tree to a loved 

one should contact Steve Henning at 717-735-

7116 or acer103@earthlink.net. 

More details are available in the Arboretum Tree 

Book.  A copy of the Tree Book is kept in Viva in 

the mini library next to the Bistro..  
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